BRANCHBURG TOWNSHIP

P.B.&. LOCAL 397
P.0. BOX 5208 NORTH BRANCH, NJ 08876

July 7, 2016
Tactical Training Center,

On behalf of the Branchburg Township P.B.A. Local 397, I would like to thank you for

your generous donation of a raffie item to the 2016 Branchburg Barbell Bender.

The raffle was a huge success and thanks to your contribution, we were able to raise a
significant amount of money to help support our PBA and the Chris Kyle Frog

Foundation. We sincerely appreciate and are grateful for your continued support.

Sincerely,
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